
30 September 2022 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
S3 Open Evening 
 
One of the aspects of school life which has been missing for us throughout the COVID pandemic has 
been the opportunity to meet parents and carers and have you in school. As a result, we are aware 
that many parents and carers of young people in the broad general education (S1 – S3) may not have 
set foot in our building! 
 
Our partnership with home is incredibly important to us and we want you to be as informed as possible 
about your child’s experience. We would therefore like to invite parents and carers of young people 
in S3 to an Open Evening on Wednesday 26 October. Our Open Evening is your opportunity to meet 
with your child’s Year Team and then visit faculties to meet members of staff and experience first-
hand many of the innovative and exciting things happening in our school. 
 
The evening will start at 6.30pm with a 15 minute presentation from the Headteacher and Year Team. 
You will then have the opportunity to tour the school to see different aspects of school life. The event 
will last approximately an hour. 
 
If you would like to attend, please complete the Microsoft form below by Friday 14 October. 
 
https://forms.office.com/r/8PN4cPCXz4 
 
Please come to the main entrance on the evening of Wednesday 26 October where you will be 
welcomed by some of our pupils.  
 
I look forward to meeting you. 
  
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Colin Meikle 
Headteacher 

Craigs Road, Edinburgh, EH12 8NN 
 
T: 0131 339 6823 
E: admin@craigmount.edin.sch.uk 
W: www.craigmounthighschool.co.uk 
 
Headteacher – Colin Meikle 
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